
SGVD PRESIDENT’S SCRAPBOOK 
 
 

During our SGVD convention, our SGVD President is presented with a 
scrapbook that includes memorabilia that she has collected during each year 
of her term, but also pages that have been created by each club in the San 
Gabriel Valley District. 
 
*Scrapbook pages will be distributed at the January Birthday Council, 
Friday, January 29, 2021.   
 
*Each club is asked to decorate their page, front and back, with pictures of 
their club activities and/or pictures of the SGVD President in attendance at 
their club activities/events. 
 
*Only use the pages and plastic sleeves that are given to you.   
 
*The SGVD Scrapbook chairman will also include directions with the page. 
 
*Clubs not in attendance at the Birthday Council will have their page left in 
their club mailbox.   
 
*Pages are due by Spring Council, March 12, 2021. If a club is unable to 
attend the Spring Council, you may send your page to this chairman.  
 
*Pages will not be accepted at convention. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SGVD President’s Scrapbook Chairman:  Pat Borchard 
 
 


